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As the academic year draws to a close, a Farewell get-together was organized on 
23rd June 2023 by the students. Our Principal,  Professor Sanjai Mishra graced 

the event by wishing the students for all their future endeavors. As students 

prepare to embark on the next chapter of their lives, be it further education or 
entering the workforce, the entire faculty of commerce encourage you all to hold 

onto the passion that ignited your pursuit of knowledge. Embrace new 

experiences, remain open to learning, and continue to strive for excellence in all 

that you do. Remember that your education is not limited to your time in college 
but is a lifelong journey. 

Being the head of the department, I would like to express my deepest appreciation 
for allowing me to be a part of student’s undergraduate experience. Their 

accomplishments have brought immense pride to the institution, and we have no 

doubt that you will continue to make us proud in the years to come. On behalf of 
the entire faculty , I extend my warmest wishes for a bright and successful future. 

Congratulations, Class of 2023 B.Com 3rd Year. ! Farewell and best of luck in all 
your future endeavors. 
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